
Hop like a bunny and
don't delay. The next
clue is hiding where
you rest at the end

of the day.

Are you ready to have
some Easter fun??

There is a fun
scavenger hunt to be

won.  Look in the
washer for clue

number one. 

Searching for eggs
up high and down
low? Clue number
four can be found
where you might

make dough.

Jelly Beans, sweets,
and chocolate too.
For the next clue

look in a shoe.

Sweet baby animals
like little lambs. For

clue number five
head over to where
you'll find a picture

of your fam.

Bunnies hop and
chicks peep peep.
For the next clue

look where you find
your pajamas

before you go to
sleep.

Baskets full and
hidden eggs. For the

next clue check
underneath

something that has
legs.

The Easter bunny sure
is great! For clue

number eight be sure
to check behind
something that

makes it so you are
not late.

Easter means lots of
spring growth and

beautiful flowers. For
your next clue be

sure to check in the
shower!

Congratulations! The
Easter bunny sure is

quick on his feet. But
you've been left with
a fun Easter treat. A
scavenger hunt just

can't be beat!

START #1 #2 #3 #4

#5 #6 #7 #8 END #9

©mamaofminis



©mamaofminis

Are you ready to have
some Easter fun??

There is a fun
scavenger hunt to be

won.  Look in the
washer for clue

number one. 

Easter means lots of
spring growth and
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Searching for eggs
up high and down
low? Clue number
four can be found
where you might

make dough.

Jelly Beans, sweets,
and chocolate too.
For the next clue

look in a shoe.
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Sweet baby animals
like little lambs. For

clue number five
head over to where
you'll find a picture

of your fam.
#4

Bunnies hop and
chicks peep peep.
For the next clue

look where you find
your pajamas

before you go to
sleep.
#5



Baskets full and
hidden eggs. For the

next clue check
underneath

something that has
legs.

The Easter bunny sure
is great! For clue

number eight be sure
to check behind
something that

makes it so you are
not late.

#6 #7
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Hop like a bunny and
don't delay. The next
clue is hiding where
you rest at the end

of the day.

Congratulations! The
Easter bunny sure is

quick on his feet. But
you've been left with
a fun Easter treat. A
scavenger hunt just

can't be beat!
#8 END #9


